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To the Committee I am grateful that you are considering the change to this bill. My son has autism 
and I worry about his future. Not only was he the youngest in his class due to his birthday being in 
June but he was also behind and struggling. We have been homeschooling for a couple of years and 
he copes better without the stress of school. However he is not yet 12 and he is socially struggling. I 
fear that he may not be capable of entering the work force in the future. He can however learn and I 
would greatly appreciate the opportunity to teach and support him for an extra year, so that he has 
more time to grow and mature.  Yours faithfully Melissa Wolters 
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